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Comments: As a lifelong angler of Montana and advocate for environmental protection, I believe that it is in all

parties best interest to regulate river side activities on the Flathead river and beyond because of the long-term

affects these detrimental incursions will have on both the wildlife and the water and land they occupy. It is

imperative that we set a precedent now to find alternatives and solutions for the buildup of activities on our rivers,

and the issues that those incursions can cause. A permit system could be managed as well as making a

restriction zone along the riverbank as to not let oils and other motor fluids leak into our watersheds, which

provide us the clean water, fishing, and river actives we all enjoy.


